
New Artificial Football Pitch 

 for Fleet?  
Have your say  
 
Fleet Town council has been offered the opportunity to spend £180,000 of developer funds* on a 
new artificial football pitch at Ancells Park Fleet.  
 

The facility will either be a small or medium sized (43 by 33 metres or 61 by 43 metres). The public 
are to be given the choice of which one they prefer or none at all.  There will be a public open day at 
Ancells Farm Football Pavilion on Saturday 1st February 10am—2pm if you wish to find out more.  

 

The facility will look something like the pitch below which is at Cove but will be smaller if built in 
Fleet.  The pitch will be located at the end of Ancells Field which is currently too boggy to be used for 
any activity for much of the year.  

 

The primary purpose of this facility is to provide somewhere for the 500 plus young people in the 
Town who currently travel weekly to neighbouring towns to train and to play some matches on.   
 
*the Developers funds have a strict limitation on them that means they can only be used for a        
artificial football pitch anything else would not qualify.  

 

TALK from THE TOWN COUNCIL 

 

                          

      

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fleet Town Council, The Harlington, 236 Fleet Road, Fleet GU51 4BY  Tel:  01252 625246                                                         

email:  info@fleet-tc.gov.uk            www.fleet-tc.gov.uk 

To have your say and vote please go to :   www.fleet-tc.gov.uk 

Similar Facility at Cove  Proposed location of artificial football pitch at Ancells Park 


